
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

August 19, 2020 4:56 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain 
in place.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● Thank you to Sylvia Wedolowski from Kenosha for the beautiful card, 
reminder dates to look forward to and the Lake Michigan inspiration! 
 

Campus Happenings 
 

● Not to miss an excuse to connect with residents or share a treat, our teams were 
able to bring a little bit of the Wisconsin State Fair to our residents this week. To 
share a little context of delivering these to all 400+ residents I think our staff got 
as much out of these visits as the residents do. Here is the conversation with one 
Health Care Center resident. "Would you like a cream puff Nancy? It's a mini 
one.” To which she responded with such enthusiasm, " Of course, I have been 
thinking about it since its State Fair time! It's been so long since I had one, you 
made my day! It tastes just delicious!" Here are some action shots. 
 

   
 
Campus Updates 



 

 
● On Monday we shared that a Courtyard resident tested positive for COVID-19. 

Results for all the remaining Courtyard residents are back and the good news is 
all test results came back negative. We completed about 90% of the staff tests 
on Tuesday and expect to complete the rest as soon as possible. The resident 
who tested positive continues to receive care in our health care center 
observation unit that is designed for COVID patients. Our heightened precautions 
and ongoing monitoring help to mitigate the spread when someone does become 
ill. We will keep you updated as the staff test results are returned. 
 
Our top priority continues to be stopping this virus and doing our best to keep 
COVID-19 from spreading. We will continue to do our best to connect personally 
with each resident and strive to enrich the mind, body and soul of our residents 
regardless of what phase of reopening we are in.    

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


